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H.E. Antdnio Guterres
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I'am pleased to confirm that Diaplous Maritime Services supports the Ten Principles of the United
Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption. With subject
Letter of Commitment, we express our aspiration in integrating and implementing those principles in
all our multiple lines of business. Furthermore, we intend to support and promote the UN Sustainable
Development Goals throughout our operations driven by transparency and collaboration spirit. We
commit in participating in synergetic projects that broaden the extend and impact of the 10 Principles
and 17 SDGs in international and local communities, so as to ensure future generations’ welfare and
resources.

We also commit to respect our participation in the United Nations Global Compact and seek small and
large-scale solutions, within our sphere of influence, however it may be molded in the future. In
respect to the above and as per UN Global Compact’s requirements (COP Policy), Diaplous Maritime
Services shall submit a Communication on Progress within one year after the date of our submission
and annually thereafter, that will present our strategy, actions, and qualitative & quantitative data as
a snapshot of our annual progress in relation to our Sustainable Development Objectives.

At last, as CEO of Diaplous Maritime Services, | underwrite in personally supporting and
communicating our participation in UN Global Compact to all stakeholders and have overview of our
actions towards the Sustainable Development Objectives, our Policies and Procedures.




